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Dear members,

Please be advised that the Canadian Medical Protective Association will be deferring the withdrawal
of annual dues to September 1, 2020, for physicians participating in the Medical Liability
Reimbursement early reimbursement process. Members who participate in the early reimbursement
process will receive a separate email directly from the CMPA confirming the September 1
withdrawal date.

The withdrawal date was previously extended by the CMPA to August 1 (see Alberta Health bulletin
MED 232). The AMA advocated to the CMPA for a further extension given the technical challenges
physicians are experiencing with the application form and concerns related to the electronic
application submission process occurring through unsecured email. We want to thank the CMPA for
granting the additional extension to September 1. This will provide time for physicians who opt for
the more secure mail-in application option to receive their reimbursement before CMPA dues are
withdrawn.

You can contact Alberta Health with questions at health.mlrprogram@gov.ab.ca.

Deanna Longmuir

Membership and Benefits Administrator
Alberta Medical Association

T 780.482.0324

F. 780.482.5445

TF 1.866.714.5724 ext. 5324
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